
From: Robert Marks <  

Date: Fri, Nov 12, 2021 at 12:23 PM 

Subject: Correspondence to Council - ORV Routes on Kawartha Lakes Roads - November 16th, 

2021 Committee of the Whole 

To: <agendaitems@kawarthalakes.ca> 

 

Below is the text of a change.org petition in opposition to ATVs on roads in Kawartha 

Lakes signed by 843 people, 300 of whom have identified themselves as City of Kawartha Lakes 

residents - as listed in the attachment..  

 

Petition: 
 

Our position is that the City should NOT make any changes to the current 

bylaw.  i.e  opening access to roads south of Kawartha Lakes Rd 8, Glenarm Road. 

Opening any more roads - rural or urban will present a safety risk, and a pilot of 
any length is very likely to get renewed and become permanent. So, we 
recommend No to rural roads; No to Lindsay; No to Bobcaygeon; and No to a 
pilot of any length. 
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